22-23 Chi Yun School Notice P015e Announcement-in-charge: Mr. Li Sheung Him

Chi Yun School
2022-2023 Parental Consent for Participation in Physical Education Lessons

15! September, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Physical Education is a core part of our curriculum, students’ attendance is mandatory. Please
note that parents should seek doctor’s advice to determine if your child is in good physical
condition to participate in Physical Education lessons. Should there be any reasons that your
child needs an exemption from attending Physical Education lessons, please provide medical
certificate. Please sign and return the reply slip below to your class teacher on or before 16™
September, 2022, If there are any changes in your child’s physical condition, please notify the

school immediately.

Yours faithfully,

Chung Lai Kuen
Principal, Chi Yun School
Note: For students who exempted from Physical Education lesson, school will arrange staff to take

care of those students in group.

22-23 Chi Yun School Notice P015e Announcement-in-charge: Mr. Li Sheung Him
2022-2023 Parental Consent for Participation in Physical Education Lessons
Reply Slip
Dear Principal,
I, as the parent/guardian of (student’s name) in

(class), have read and understand the Parental Consent for Participation in
Physical Education lessons, my child’s arrangements will be as follows:
(Please check the following boxes where applicable)
00 My child is fit and will participate in Physical Education lessons.
0 Moy child is not in a good physical condition to participate in Physical Education lessons,
a doctor’s certificate is provided.

O Please exempt my child from Physical Education lessons from to

, a doctor’s certificate is provided.

[0 Moy child is only suitable for participating in the types of activities recommended by
his/her doctor. Relevant medical recommendation is attached.

Parents/Guardians’ Signature:

Parents/Guardians’ Name:

Emergency Contact Number:
Date:




